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WFMOS BY GEMINI

In this conference, it is scheduled that I
will answer whether NAOJ accepts
GEMINI proposal (WFMQOS) or not.

But from the talk by GEMINI director, I
realize there is no need for the answer.

Until this conference, through the
SUBARU users meeting, Japanese
community understand the importance
of WFMOS.



WFMOS BY SUBARU & GEMINI

WEMOS is very good project.

Now we will start consideration about
WEMOS by SUBARU. But it will be very
hard way.

It is challenge of NAOJ with GEMINI.

If people in this meeting wants WFMQOS,

we make many efforts for realization of
WEMOS.



